Louie Azzolini

From: Doug_Tate@pch.ge.ca

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2001 12:36 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: RE: Draft Tor and Draft work plan for the 01-002 EA
Louie,

In glancing over the draft Work Plan, I noted that there is no mention of Pedzeh
Ki's referral of the developments. This should appear in Section 2, Chronology
of Events (page 3). Although an EA would have begun regardless, it is important
to note their concerns. Alternatively, had NNPR not requested a referral, an EA
would have begun on Pedzeh Ki's request, so they should be treated as equally
important.

Thanks,

Doug

Douglas Tate, M.Sc.

Conservation Biologist

Nahanni National Park Reserve

PO Box 348, Fort Simpson, NT XO0E ONO
867-695-3151 Ex 33

867-695-2446 (Fax)
Doug_Tate@pch.gc.ca



